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MNS meets with Musl i m Leade

Charting a collaborative way forward was the focus of discussions when the Minister of
Nati onal Security, Maj or Gener al (Ret 86d)
table meeting yesterday, Thursday 15 February 2018, at the Ministry of National Security
with leaders representing most of the Islamic organizations in Trinidad and Tobago.

Also present at the meeting were the Attorney General, the Honourable Faris Al Rawi;
Acting Commissioner of Police, Mr. Stephen Williams; and Permanent Secretary of the
Ministry of National Security, Ms. Lydia Jacobs.

Minister Dillon explained that the purpose of the meeting was to directly address any
concerns by the Muslim leaders about the recent detention of persons from within the
Muslim community, and to reassure them that persons were not being targeted because
of their Muslim faith.

All parties agreed to continue working together in a collective and cooperative manner
to treat with issues in the security environment.
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Securing Carnival
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